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At the April 28, 2022, meeting of the LHC, attendees further discussed plans for the upcoming 
May 21, 2022, event tentatively titled “Celebrating Lorraine Hansberry.” The Coalition 
discussed the who will do what readings at the event and reviewed the contents of the LHC 
Village web site as well as the poster for the May 21 event. 

The next group meeting will take place Thursday, May 5, at 6:30PM. 
 
 


